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I support HB 307 to ensure that all gun dealers in Oregon are properly licensed and 

held to consistent safety and accountability standards. This bill is a common-sense 

measure to help prevent illegal gun sales and keep firearms out of the wrong hands. 

Strengthening oversight of gun dealers is a critical step toward reducing gun violence 

and protecting our communities. 


